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Salsalito Cantina Mexican Restaurant  
14535 Nacogdoches Road, San Antonio, TX 78247 

Social at 5:30 p.m. - Meeting from 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

 At the start of tonight our Happy Bucks pot is 
at $952.  That means if your ticket is drawn 
tonight and you pull the Joker out of the deck, 
you will leave with at least $476. 

The San Antonio Northeast Rotary Club will 
be joining the San Antonio Airport Rotary 
Club and the Alamo Heights Rotary Club in 
a Pints for Polio event on Wednesday, 
October 16th.  The event starts at 6:00 p.m. 
at Old Main Ice House, 110 N. Main St. in 
Cibolo.  
https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/22891218-
45fa-4b31-9ae7-8921750b23b6 

Our program tonight 
is a presentation 
about the historic 
Salado Cemetery on 
Perrin-Beitel Road.  
Several members of 
the San Antonio 
Northeast Rotary 
Club have discussed 
in the past about  
cleaning up the cemetery as a service project.   

 

The following is part of an article 
by Joey Palacios of Texas Public 
Radio published on May 9, 2018.   
 

Who Owns San Antonio 
Cemetery Where Well-Known 
Local Names Are Buried? 
 

There’s a cemetery along Perrin-
Beitel Road on San Antonio’s 

Northeast side. Buried there are people with the names 
Eisenhauer, Rittimann, Wurzbach — names that dominate 
any map of the city. A team from the City Council's staff 
wants to help maintain the cemetery. 
 

But there's a problem: They 
can’t figure out who owns it. 
 

The name Salado Cemetery 
adorns the gate of this peaceful 
place on Perrin-Beitel Road. 
 

It’s halfway between Loop 410 
and Wurzbach Parkway, near a 
Dairy Queen and in front of an 
InTown Suites hotel. It looks like most other cemeteries but 
there's something different. The headstones from the 1800s 
carry names that would be very familiar to today's San 
Antonio residents, especially if they're drivers. 
 

To read the entire article, please click on the following link: 
 

https://www.tpr.org/san-antonio/2018-05-09/who-owns-san-
antonio-cemetery-where-well-known-local-names-are-buried 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 
Dan and Jossi Clark will be celebrating their 14th 
wedding on Thursday.  Jossi made it very simple 
for Dan to remember their anniversary.  They 
were married on 10/10/10. 
 

Dan Hernandez will be blowing the candles out 
on his birthday cake on October 11th.  
 Happy Birthday, Dan. 

 

You can help us reach our goal.  If you 
would like to donate to the San Antonio 
Northeast Rotary Club’s Walk to End 
Alzheimer’s Team, or you would like to 
join our team, please go to the following 
link: 

https://act.alz.org/site/TR/Walk2024/TX-SanAntonioandSouthTexas?
team_id=873758&pg=team&fr_id=17962  

    OUR BUSY OCTOBER CONTINUES 
 

Friday, September 27th thru More Delightful  
Thursday, October 31st  Than Frightful 
    Halloween Bash 
 

Thursday, October 10th  Deadline to contribute to 
    Blessed Angels   
    Thanksgiving 
 

Wednesday, October 16th  Pints for Polio 
 

Saturday, October 19th  Walk to End Alzheimer’s 
 

Saturday, October 26th  Bowling and Silent Auction
    Fundraiser 

 

See detailed information regarding all of these events in this 
edition of The Nor’easter. 

Join us on Wednesday, 
October 9th, 6:30PM - 
7:30PM for the D5840 All 
Hands Meeting on Zoom 
and hear from the District 
Leadership. Updates from 
Foundation, Membership, 
Public Image, Service and 
Youth Services will be 
provided. All are welcome!  
 

The login information for the meeting is: 
  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83887399566?
pwd=UzhPPSRjHxWIIHdaiWi8JFLaVKaeMq.1 
  

Meeting ID: 838 8739 9566 
Passcode: 332884 

On Saturday, October 5th, 
members of the Madison Interact 
Club volunteered at the New 
Braunfels Food Bank Garden.  
They spent their time weeding, 
harvesting mustard greens, and 
planting spinach.  Great job 
making a difference in our 
community.   
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October 26th will be here  
before you know it 

 

Only 18 days until our 14th Annual Halloween Bowling & 
Silent Auction Fundraiser.   This year’s event will be held 
on Saturday, October 26th from 12:00 noon to 3:00 p.m. 
at Astro SuperBowl, 3203 Harry Wurzbach Rd. at Austin 

Highway.  We need all club members to participate in 
order to make the event a success.  Remember that the 

funds raised from this event will be used to award a 
scholarship to a graduating senior at James Madison 
High School, supporting the James Madison Interact 
Club Food Pantry, sponsoring two students to attend 
RYLA (Rotary Youth Leadership Awards), along with 

other humanitarian causes that will help serve  
our community. 

 

Please contact Dan Clark at danclark@ibc.com or  
(210) 799-4474 if you have any questions. 

SCAN QR CODE FOR 
BOWLING 

REGISTRATION 

WE ARE ALSO LOOKING FOR SPONSORS 
 

$500 -  CORPORATE SPONSOR - 2’ X 3’ SPONSOR 
BANNER WITH LOGO AND VERBIAGE, ONE (1) FREE 

TEAM ENTRY,  
SPECIAL PA ANNOUNCEMENT DURING 

FUNDRAISER, LOGO ON EVERY WEBPAGE, 
RECOGNITION IN SOCIAL MEDIA POSTS 

 
 

$200 - LANE SPONSOR - 2’ X 3’ SPONSOR BANNER 
WITH LOGO AND VERBIAGE, LOGO ON EVERY 

WEBPAGE,  
SPECIAL PA ANNOUNCEMENT DURING 

FUNDRAISER 

SCAN QR CODE AND 
ENTER DOLLAR AMOUNT 

OF SPONSORSHIP 

We were pleased to welcome Past District Governor Monica Gutierrez as our speaker last week.  In addition to being District 
5840’s Immediate PDG, Monica is a also The Rotary Foundation Chair for our District.  Monica spoke to us about The 
Rotary Foundation.   The Rotary Foundation transforms your gifts into service projects that change lives both close to home 
and around the world.  The Mission of The Rotary Foundation is to help Rotary members to advance world understanding, 
goodwill, and peace by improving health, providing quality education, improving the environment, and alleviating poverty. 
 

Since it was founded more than 100 years ago, the Foundation has spent more than $4 billion on life-changing, sustainable 
projects.  With your help, we can make lives better in your community and around the world.  After PDG Monica ’s 
presentation, club president Russell Sturgeon presented her a token of our appreciation.  

 

Message from Maddie in Spain 
 
 

I am doing well! I believe I have some photos of my class that I will send you in a little bit.  I have attended a Rotary meeting! I did not get 
pictures or exchange banners because it was a pretty structured awards ceremony of sorts with the District Governor there, so I didn't want to be 
disruptive to those activities. I am planning to attend again soon. My class schedule is really odd and changes each week because the program 

is a cohort, but I'm attending when I can! Miguel talked about having me come back to talk to the club about what I'm doing, so I will be sure to get Rotary photos 
and exchange banners at that meeting.  
 

As most of you know, the San Antonio Northeast Rotary Club is proudly sponsoring Global Grant Scholar Madeline “Maddie”  Aguilar.  Maddie is attending 
Instituto de Empresa in Madrid, Spain.  Her host club while in Spain is the Rotary Club Madrid Serrano.  The Madrid Serrano Rotary Club was founded in the 
same month and year our Rotary club—May 1987.  

District Governor Kristen Salazar is thrilled to announce an exciting opportunity to recognize outstanding members 
within our Rotary family!  Nominations are now open for the prestigious Paul Harris Fellowship Award, a symbol of 
our commitment to Rotary's mission of "service above self".  The Paul Harris Fellowship Award honors individuals 
who have made significant contributions to our community and demonstrated exemplary service in advancing the 
ideals of Rotary. 
  
This is a chance to nominate a member of your club whose dedication, leadership, and passion have made a 
meaningful impact in at least one of Rotary's seven areas of focus.  Please note that the deadline to submit your 
application to me is February 1st, 2025. 

  
We will have a mass pinning ceremony at the Celebration of Districts conference on May 4, 2025, so please make sure you register here 
at https://Rotary5840.org/events/celebration-of-districts/ for the event so you can support your fellow club members!  
  
Let's take this opportunity to recognize those Rotarians who are going above and beyond for our communities, and helping us to share 
The Magic of Rotary! 
  
Submission of Club Recommendation for Recognition of a PHF: 

• The sponsoring Club will submit their support by completing the recognition document, along with the Club President’s signature and 
date. 

• The Club’s recommendation will be forwarded to the District Governor for review and approval. 

• The District Governor will likewise sign the Club’s recognition document and forward it to the Chairperson of the District 5840 Donor 
Advised Fund Committee. 

• The District Governor may also attach further documentation of the proposed recipient’s worthiness to be recognized. 

• The members of the District 5840 Donor Advised Fund Committee will review all the recommendations and determine their 
concurrence or lack thereof for the granting of a Paul Harris Fellow. 

• Once the recommendation has been approved by the Donor Advised Fund Committee the Chairperson will order the Paul Harris 
Fellow recognition elements. 

• The Chairperson will also inform the District Governor and Club President of the action taken. 
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